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PUCKLECHURCH NEWS 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Last week, we were delighted to welcome our 

Challenge Support Partner who came into school to 

review our writing provision across the school. We 

were delighted with the outcome as we were praised 

not only for the teaching that she saw in all classes, 

but for the progress and excellent presentation. In the 

pupil conferencing, our children were so positive about 

their writing and showed real pride in their work which 

was a delight to hear. Our writing lead, Miss Miller, 

was praised for being a highly effective and organised 

leader who was driving writing forward. Brilliant work 

Team Pucklechurch! 

 

We were also 

delighted to 

hold our 

Father’s Day 

sessions this 

week. It’s 

wonderful to 

have our 

commu

nity 

back in 

and to 

share 

special 

times 

with 

them. We know how much it means to yourselves and 

the children so thank you for supporting us with these 

events and your positive feedback. 

 

Next week is a week of sport! The children have been 

busy practising this and showing our value of courage 

in action. We have included a reminder of 

arrangements for sports day in this newsletter and we 

are all very much looking forward to it.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the sunshine.  

 

Mrs Capel 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
Term 6 
20th-24th June Sports Week (children can wear sports 
clothes all week) 
22nd June – Sports Day (parents invited) 
23rd June – MaD Olympiad 
24th June – Race for Life  
1st July -     Summer Fair  
w/c 4th July – Learning meetings week 
21st July – Year 6 Leaver’s Service at the Church 930am 
21st July – End of Term 6 
 
 
2022 – 2023 Provisional Inset Days 
1st September 2022 
21st October 2022 
3rd January 2023 
26th May 2023   
21st July 2023  
 
 

Learning Meetings 

We are pleased to be able to welcome parents into school 

for Learning Meetings during the week of 4th July. 

Parents will be able to book their meetings from 18.00 on 

Monday 20th June via Arbor.  If anyone has any problems 

logging in, please contact the office.  

Please do book in for a meeting so that we can share your 
children’s wonderful achievements. 

Medication for Hayfever 
 
Ideally children should be taking medication before 
coming into school but if they have received medical 
advice to take something more often, please come into 
the office who can give you a form and store this safely. .  
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Class Attendance This Week 

Seacole CD – 83% 
Armstrong RF – 94% 
Armstrong SM – 93% 
Armstrong MN – 93% 
Newton JB –  90% 
Newton AI - 96% 
King AB – 98% 
King SBG – 95% 
 
Medical appointments (unless urgent) should be taken 
outside of the school day. 
 
We know that everyone has been affected by not 

being able to go away on holiday, but please 

remember that term time holidays are not permitted 

and will not be authorised by the school. Many thanks 

for your support with this. 

Reading                                     
Seacole CD – 35% 
Armstrong RF– 53%  
Armstrong SM – 70% 
Armstrong MN – 67% 
Newton JB – 73% 

                       Newton AI – 89% 
                       King AB – 93% 
                       King SBG – 63%  

 
Well done to King AB with a score of 93%. Can any other 
year groups meet our target of 90% next week? Do not 
forget that reading regularly is part of our homework 
expectations. 

KS1 trip 

Reception and KS1 had a  
wonderful at The Wild Place this  
week. We  were lucky enough to  
have the sunshine with us as we 
walked around seeing many  
different animals from bears,  
lemurs and cheetahs!  
 
The children had a great time and it was so 
lovely to be able to take them out on a trip!  
 
We would like to say a big thank you to all 

of the adults who joined us and a big well done to all of the children for 
representing our school so well and making us very proud.  

Upper Key Stage 2 Production  

We are delighted to advise you of the ticket details for the King end of year performances of 

Robin Hood this year on 13thJuly at 1.30 and the 14th July at 9.30.  The running time is 

around 60 minutes for each performance.  

A maximum of two tickets per family will be allocated to allow room in our hall – unfortunately we can’t 

accommodate younger siblings beyond the 2 ticket allocation (if siblings are in school they will get a chance to 

watch our dress rehearsal). We ask that you confirm which of the two dates is preferable.  Whilst we will do our very 

best to accommodate everyone’s wishes, if you are able to attend either date, please do note this on the form.   

Please return the form to your class teacher who will return it with a ticket that needs to be brought on the day. 

Please do not bring them to the office. Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis so please bring 

your slip back as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 

We are also looking for members of the school community to help us with making props and scenery. If you can 

help, please let Miss B-G and Miss Britton know. 
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GRTH Month 
 
This month, the 
equities crew have 
been researching 
different communitities 
in the United Kingdom, 
as it is currently Gyspy 
Roma, Traveller 

History month. They are 
creating posters for the 
library and are going to 
be helping man a 
question and answer 
board for any curious 
minds! 
 
We really enjoyed 

having Lucie Barber come in to speak to the school 
and leading an assembly on GRTH month today too.  

Calling all Artist, Crafters and 

Architects  

Please get in touch if you would 

like to come to school to 

demonstrate any creative skills you have.  

If you are interested please email - 

ceri.davies6@pucklechurchprimary.org.uk 

Sports achievements 

 
Well done to Sophia for achieving 
level 3 in her swimming and receiving 
her certificate and badge! 
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